
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable summer break. It was lovely to welcome you and the 

children back to school yesterday. We had such a lovely first day back with big smiles on 

everyone’s faces (including all the staff). We are looking forward to a fantastic year and are 

excited to see the progress the children will make. I would also like to say hello again to all the 

new families who have joined our school this year, we all hope your children will be very happy 

here.  

Class Dojo 

 

Every class now has Class Dojo and each child has their own avatar. Class 

Dojo will have two main functions for us. First of all, it will track the positive 

behaviour choices the children are making in school (please see the Relationships and 

Behaviour Policy on the school website for further details). The second purpose will be for 

home-school communication. Following parental feedback, Class Dojo and email will now be 

the main two communication tools we will use. Information to parents can be shared at a 

whole school, class or individual basis. It will also allow you to send a quick message to class 

teachers should you wish to do so. Please be aware however, while teaching, adults may not 

be able to read/respond to messages and there is no expectation for staff to respond after 

5.30pm. If you need any help logging onto Class Dojo please speak to your class teacher. 

 

Diary Dates 

Please note the key dates column at the right of this newsletter. It currently has all of the key 

dates leading up to October half term. More dates will be added as we progress through the 

term.  

School Value  

Each term school focuses on a key Christian value. This term the focus is on: 

Justice 

‘And what does the Lord require of you?  To act justly and to love mercy and to 

walk humbly with your God.’ Micah 6:8 (NIV) 

This value will be discussed through stories and the children will be able to see 

how it can help them to make choices within their own lives. 

 

Contact Details 

Very shortly, each family (apart from children in Topaz class) will be receiving updated contact 

forms. The forms will ask you to update contact details for your child to ensure we have 

accurate records at school. Please, where possible, try to ensure we have three contact 

numbers that we can use in case of an emergency and to help safeguard all children. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs A Ingamells  

Headteacher  

 

Dates for 

your diary 

 
Thursday 4th Sept 

Welcome back 

Children 

 

Tuesday 16th Sept 

SEN Parent 

Meetings 

 

Friday 26th Sept 

McMillian Cake 

Sale 

 

Wednesday 1st Oct 

Flu Vaccinations 

 

Friday 10th Oct 

World Mental 

Health Day 

 

Tuesday 21st Oct 

Parents Evening 

 

Thursday 23rd Oct 

Break up for Half 

Term 

 

Friday 24th Oct 

INSET Day for staff 

 

Monday 3rd Nov 

Children return to 

school 
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Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 


